Meeting minutes of the WWCICC      19 Sep 19    Algona, WA 


Chapter officers present were President Marc Schoenberg, Executive VP Dana Herron, VP James Fackler, Secretary Robert Horton, and Treasurer Justin Fox.
[bookmark: _GoBack]13 members in total were present and a quorum was formed.


Meeting was called to order at 6:05 PM.
Introductions were made.
May 2019 meeting minutes were accepted.

Officer reports

Treasurer:  Gave the financial report.
Accounts as of Aug-Sep
BECU Savings ending balance…$170.22
BECU Checking ending balance…$5,664.92
BECU total ending balance…$5,835.14
PayPal ending balance…$833.74
Petty cash…$39.00
Total of all accounts…$6,707.88

VP: Next month’s meeting will feature a speaker from WoodWorks and the topic will be about Cross Laminated Timber. The meeting will be held at the Odin Brewery in Tukwila.
In the upcoming months we plan to  have some speakers from the Seattle Department of Construction and Inspections.

President:  We are seeking input for future training topics.

Old business: None
New business: Discussed possibly changing the date the annual dues are due (currently the beginning of the calendar year).  The Treasurer suggested the beginning of the training year (September) would be better but it was decided to maintain the status quo.
It was also suggested that thought  should be given to the idea of increasing the annual dues from the current $10.00.

Training commenced.

Raffle was held and the following were the evening’s winners:
Steven Blake won a $15.00 gift card from Amazon.
Robbie Parke won a gift card from Buffalo Wild Wings.
Marc Schoenberg won $32.00 in cash.

A motion was made to adjourn and seconded.
Meeting adjourned at 7:37 PM.

